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  Blindsight Peter Watts,2006-10-03 Hugo and Shirley Jackson award-winning
Peter Watts stands on the cutting edge of hard SF with his acclaimed novel,
Blindsight Two months since the stars fell... Two months of silence, while a
world held its breath. Now some half-derelict space probe, sparking fitfully
past Neptune's orbit, hears a whisper from the edge of the solar system: a
faint signal sweeping the cosmos like a lighthouse beam. Whatever's out there
isn't talking to us. It's talking to some distant star, perhaps. Or perhaps
to something closer, something en route. So who do you send to force
introductions with unknown and unknowable alien intellect that doesn't wish
to be met? You send a linguist with multiple personalities, her brain
surgically partitioned into separate, sentient processing cores. You send a
biologist so radically interfaced with machinery that he sees x-rays and
tastes ultrasound. You send a pacifist warrior in the faint hope she won't be
needed. You send a monster to command them all, an extinct hominid predator
once called vampire, recalled from the grave with the voodoo of recombinant
genetics and the blood of sociopaths. And you send a synthesist—an
informational topologist with half his mind gone—as an interface between here
and there. Pray they can be trusted with the fate of a world. They may be
more alien than the thing they've been sent to find. At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.
  Firewalls Don't Stop Dragons Carey Parker,2018-08-24 Rely on this
practical, end-to-end guide on cyber safety and online security written
expressly for a non-technical audience. You will have just what you need to
protect yourself—step by step, without judgment, and with as little jargon as
possible. Just how secure is your computer right now? You probably don't
really know. Computers and the Internet have revolutionized the modern world,
but if you're like most people, you have no clue how these things work and
don't know the real threats. Protecting your computer is like defending a
medieval castle. While moats, walls, drawbridges, and castle guards can be
effective, you'd go broke trying to build something dragon-proof. This book
is not about protecting yourself from a targeted attack by the NSA; it's
about armoring yourself against common hackers and mass surveillance. There
are dozens of no-brainer things we all should be doing to protect our
computers and safeguard our data—just like wearing a seat belt, installing
smoke alarms, and putting on sunscreen. Author Carey Parker has structured
this book to give you maximum benefit with minimum effort. If you just want
to know what to do, every chapter has a complete checklist with step-by-step
instructions and pictures. The book contains more than 150 tips to make you
and your family safer. It includes: Added steps for Windows 10 (Spring 2018)
and Mac OS X High Sierra Expanded coverage on mobile device safety Expanded
coverage on safety for kids online More than 150 tips with complete step-by-
step instructions and pictures What You’ll Learn Solve your password problems
once and for all Browse the web safely and with confidence Block online
tracking and dangerous ads Choose the right antivirus software for you Send
files and messages securely Set up secure home networking Conduct secure
shopping and banking online Lock down social media accounts Create automated
backups of all your devices Manage your home computers Use your smartphone
and tablet safely Safeguard your kids online And more! Who This Book Is For
Those who use computers and mobile devices, but don’t really know (or frankly
care) how they work. This book is for people who just want to know what they
need to do to protect themselves—step by step, without judgment, and with as
little jargon as possible.
  IBM Tivoli Application Dependency Discovery Manager Bart Jacob,Bhavesh
Adhia,Karim Badr,Qing Chun Huang,Carol S. Lawrence,Martin Marino,Petra
Unglaub-Lloyd,2008 In this IBM® Redbooks® publication, we describe the
capabilities and ways to use the IBM Tivoli® Application Dependency Discovery
Manager (TADDM). It is becoming critical for enterprises to track the IT
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resources in their environment and, more importantly, the dependencies of
their business applications on various components. TADDM provides rich
capabilities that discover the components of a complex infrastructure and
their interdependencies. In this book, we provide insight into the TADDM
capabilities and architecture. We include recommended procedures for
installing and configuring TADDM, tips and techniques for populating the
TADDM database and customizing its use, performance considerations, and
information about how TADDM integrates with operational management programs.
  Cisco ASA Configuration Richard Deal,2009-08-24 Richard Deal's gift of
making difficult technology concepts understandable has remained constant.
Whether it is presenting to a room of information technology professionals or
writing books, Richard's communication skills are unsurpassed. As information
technology professionals we are faced with overcoming challenges every
day...Cisco ASA Configuration is a great reference and tool for answering our
challenges. --From the Foreword by Steve Marcinek (CCIE 7225), Systems
Engineer, Cisco Systems A hands-on guide to implementing Cisco ASA Configure
and maintain a Cisco ASA platform to meet the requirements of your security
policy. Cisco ASA Configuration shows you how to control traffic in the
corporate network and protect it from internal and external threats. This
comprehensive resource covers the latest features available in Cisco ASA
version 8.0, and includes detailed examples of complex configurations and
troubleshooting. Implement and manage Cisco's powerful, multifunction network
adaptive security appliance with help from this definitive guide. Configure
Cisco ASA using the command-line interface (CLI) and Adaptive Security Device
Manager (ASDM) Control traffic through the appliance with access control
lists (ACLs) and object groups Filter Java, ActiveX, and web content
Authenticate and authorize connections using Cut-through Proxy (CTP) Use
Modular Policy Framework (MPF) to configure security appliance features
Perform protocol and application inspection Enable IPSec site-to-site and
remote access connections Configure WebVPN components for SSL VPN access
Implement advanced features, including the transparent firewall, security
contexts, and failover Detect and prevent network attacks Prepare and manage
the AIP-SSM and CSC-SSM cards
  Wireshark for Security Professionals Jessey Bullock,Jeff T.
Parker,2017-03-20 Master Wireshark to solve real-world security problems If
you don’t already use Wireshark for a wide range of information security
tasks, you will after this book. Mature and powerful, Wireshark is commonly
used to find root cause of challenging network issues. This book extends that
power to information security professionals, complete with a downloadable,
virtual lab environment. Wireshark for Security Professionals covers both
offensive and defensive concepts that can be applied to essentially any
InfoSec role. Whether into network security, malware analysis, intrusion
detection, or penetration testing, this book demonstrates Wireshark through
relevant and useful examples. Master Wireshark through both lab scenarios and
exercises. Early in the book, a virtual lab environment is provided for the
purpose of getting hands-on experience with Wireshark. Wireshark is combined
with two popular platforms: Kali, the security-focused Linux distribution,
and the Metasploit Framework, the open-source framework for security testing.
Lab-based virtual systems generate network traffic for analysis,
investigation and demonstration. In addition to following along with the labs
you will be challenged with end-of-chapter exercises to expand on covered
material. Lastly, this book explores Wireshark with Lua, the light-weight
programming language. Lua allows you to extend and customize Wireshark’s
features for your needs as a security professional. Lua source code is
available both in the book and online. Lua code and lab source code are
available online through GitHub, which the book also introduces. The book’s
final two chapters greatly draw on Lua and TShark, the command-line interface
of Wireshark. By the end of the book you will gain the following: Master the
basics of Wireshark Explore the virtual w4sp-lab environment that mimics a
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real-world network Gain experience using the Debian-based Kali OS among other
systems Understand the technical details behind network attacks Execute
exploitation and grasp offensive and defensive activities, exploring them
through Wireshark Employ Lua to extend Wireshark features and create useful
scripts To sum up, the book content, labs and online material, coupled with
many referenced sources of PCAP traces, together present a dynamic and robust
manual for information security professionals seeking to leverage Wireshark.
  Microsoft .NET Enterprise Server Training & Administration Kit ,2001
  Deployment Guide for InfoSphere Guardium Whei-Jen Chen,Boaz Barkai,Joe M
DiPietro,Vladislav Langman,Daniel Perlov,Roy Riah,Yosef Rozenblit,Abdiel
Santos,IBM Redbooks,2015-04-14 IBM® InfoSphere® Guardium® provides the
simplest, most robust solution for data security and data privacy by assuring
the integrity of trusted information in your data center. InfoSphere Guardium
helps you reduce support costs by automating the entire compliance auditing
process across heterogeneous environments. InfoSphere Guardium offers a
flexible and scalable solution to support varying customer architecture
requirements. This IBM Redbooks® publication provides a guide for deploying
the Guardium solutions. This book also provides a roadmap process for
implementing an InfoSphere Guardium solution that is based on years of
experience and best practices that were collected from various Guardium
experts. We describe planning, installation, configuration, monitoring, and
administrating an InfoSphere Guardium environment. We also describe use cases
and how InfoSphere Guardium integrates with other IBM products. The guidance
can help you successfully deploy and manage an IBM InfoSphere Guardium
system. This book is intended for the system administrators and support staff
who are responsible for deploying or supporting an InfoSphere Guardium
environment.
  The Shellcoder's Handbook Chris Anley,John Heasman,Felix Lindner,Gerardo
Richarte,2011-02-16 This much-anticipated revision, written by the ultimate
group of top security experts in the world, features 40 percent new content
on how to find security holes in any operating system or application New
material addresses the many new exploitation techniques that have been
discovered since the first edition, including attacking unbreakable software
packages such as McAfee's Entercept, Mac OS X, XP, Office 2003, and Vista
Also features the first-ever published information on exploiting Cisco's IOS,
with content that has never before been explored The companion Web site
features downloadable code files
  Demystifying Internet of Things Security Sunil Cheruvu,Anil Kumar,Ned
Smith,David M. Wheeler,2019-08-13 Break down the misconceptions of the
Internet of Things by examining the different security building blocks
available in Intel Architecture (IA) based IoT platforms. This open access
book reviews the threat pyramid, secure boot, chain of trust, and the SW
stack leading up to defense-in-depth. The IoT presents unique challenges in
implementing security and Intel has both CPU and Isolated Security Engine
capabilities to simplify it. This book explores the challenges to secure
these devices to make them immune to different threats originating from
within and outside the network. The requirements and robustness rules to
protect the assets vary greatly and there is no single blanket solution
approach to implement security. Demystifying Internet of Things Security
provides clarity to industry professionals and provides and overview of
different security solutions What You'll Learn Secure devices, immunizing
them against different threats originating from inside and outside the
networkGather an overview of the different security building blocks available
in Intel Architecture (IA) based IoT platformsUnderstand the threat pyramid,
secure boot, chain of trust, and the software stack leading up to defense-in-
depth Who This Book Is For Strategists, developers, architects, and managers
in the embedded and Internet of Things (IoT) space trying to understand and
implement the security in the IoT devices/platforms.
  IBM Power Systems HMC Implementation and Usage Guide Scott Vetter,Sylvain
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Delabarre,Sorin Hanganu,Thomas Libor PhD,IBM Redbooks,2017-08-10 The IBM®
Hardware Management Console (HMC) provides to systems administrators a tool
for planning, deploying, and managing IBM Power SystemsTM servers. This IBM
Redbooks® publication is an extension of IBM Power Systems HMC Implementation
and Usage Guide, SG24-7491 and also merges updated information from IBM Power
Systems Hardware Management Console: Version 8 Release 8.1.0 Enhancements,
SG24-8232. It explains the new features of IBM Power Systems Hardware
Management Console Version V8.8.1.0 through V8.8.4.0. The major functions
that the HMC provides are Power Systems server hardware management and
virtualization (partition) management. Further information about
virtualization management is in the following publications: IBM PowerVM
Virtualization Managing and Monitoring, SG24-7590 IBM PowerVM Virtualization
Introduction and Configuration, SG24-7940 IBM PowerVM Enhancements What is
New in 2013, SG24-8198 IBM Power Systems SR-IOV: Technical Overview and
Introduction, REDP-5065 The following features of HMC V8.8.1.0 through HMC
V8.8.4.0 are described in this book: HMC V8.8.1.0 enhancements HMC V8.8.4.0
enhancements System and Partition Templates HMC and IBM PowerVM®
Simplification Enhancement Manage Partition Enhancement Performance and
Capacity Monitoring HMC V8.8.4.0 upgrade changes
  CCNA Data Center DCICN 200-150 Official Cert Guide Chad Hintz,Cesar
Obediente,Ozden Karakok,2017-01-18 This is the eBook of the printed book and
may not include any media, website access codes, or print supplements that
may come packaged with the bound book. CCNA Data Center DCICN 200-150
Official Cert Guide from Cisco Press allows you to succeed on the exam the
first time and is the only self-study resource approved by Cisco. Cisco Data
Center experts Chad Hintz, Cesar Obediente, and Ozden Karakok share
preparation hints and test-taking tips, helping you identify areas of
weakness and improve both your conceptual knowledge and hands-on skills. This
complete study package includes A test-preparation routine proven to help you
pass the exam Do I Know This Already? quizzes, which allows you to decide how
much time you need to spend on each section Chapter-ending exercises, which
help you drill on key concepts you must know thoroughly The powerful Pearson
IT Certification Practice Test software complete with hundreds of well-
reviewed, exam-realistic questions customization options, and detailed
performance reports final preparation chapter, which guides you through tools
and resources to help you craft your review and test-taking strategies Study
plan suggestions and templates to help you organize and optimize your study
time Well-regarded for its level of detail, study plans, assessment features,
challenging review questions and exercises, this official study guide helps
you master the concepts and techniques that ensure your exam success. The
official study guide helps you master topics on the CCNA Data Center DCICN
200-150 exam, including the following: Nexus data center infrastructure and
architecture Networking models, Ethernet LANs, and IPv4/IPv6
addressing/routing Data center Nexus switching and routing fundamentals Nexus
switch installation and operation VLANs, trunking, STP, and Ethernet
switching IPv4 and IPv6 subnetting IPv4 routing concepts, protocols,
configuration, and access control Data center storage networking technologies
and configurations
  The Antivirus Hacker's Handbook Joxean Koret,Elias Bachaalany,2015-08-19
Hack your antivirus software to stamp out future vulnerabilities The
Antivirus Hacker's Handbook guides you through the process of reverse
engineering antivirus software. You explore how to detect and exploit
vulnerabilities that can be leveraged to improve future software design,
protect your network, and anticipate attacks that may sneak through your
antivirus' line of defense. You'll begin building your knowledge by diving
into the reverse engineering process, which details how to start from a
finished antivirus software program and work your way back through its
development using the functions and other key elements of the software. Next,
you leverage your new knowledge about software development to evade, attack,
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and exploit antivirus software—all of which can help you strengthen your
network and protect your data. While not all viruses are damaging,
understanding how to better protect your computer against them can help you
maintain the integrity of your network. Discover how to reverse engineer your
antivirus software Explore methods of antivirus software evasion Consider
different ways to attack and exploit antivirus software Understand the
current state of the antivirus software market, and get recommendations for
users and vendors who are leveraging this software The Antivirus Hacker's
Handbook is the essential reference for software reverse engineers,
penetration testers, security researchers, exploit writers, antivirus
vendors, and software engineers who want to understand how to leverage
current antivirus software to improve future applications.
  Microsoft Windows XP Inside Out Ed Bott,Craig Stinson,Carl Siechert,2004
Delivers information on core and advanced Windows XP topics, including
coverage of Windows XP Service Pack 2, Microsoft Windows Server 2003, and
Windows XP Media Center edition along with a complete e-book and bonus
content on the accompanying CD.
  SOA Policy, Service Gateway, and SLA Management Robert Barron,Joel
Gauci,Jayanthi Krishnamurthy,Robert Laird,David Shute,Stephen
Willoughby,Peter Xu,IBM Redbooks,2013-04-01 This IBM® Redbooks® publication
teaches you how to automate your runtime policy by using a centralized policy
management system. The SOA Policy Solution provides a centralized policy
administration, enforcement, and monitoring for runtime policies that enable
traffic management for service level agreement enforcement, service
mediation, and other customized policies. Policies can be defined once and
reused among multiple services, thus enabling a standardized, consistent
approach to a runtime policy that saves time and money for implementation and
maintenance of non-functional requirements for the enterprise and assists
with faster time to market. Business users can use the SOA Policy Solution to
help create the service level agreements for their business services to
deliver on promises for business performance. IT Architects can use the SOA
Policy Solution to architect the policy solution patterns that standardize
the runtime policy usage at their organization. Developers select specific
policy patterns to implement the non-functional requirements that are
associated with their projects. Operations groups provide information about
operation needs and create standardized monitoring policy for operational
action at run time.
  Hack the Stack Michael Gregg,Stephen Watkins,George Mays,Chris Ries,Ronald
M. Bandes,Brandon Franklin,2006-11-06 This book looks at network security in
a new and refreshing way. It guides readers step-by-step through the stack --
the seven layers of a network. Each chapter focuses on one layer of the stack
along with the attacks, vulnerabilities, and exploits that can be found at
that layer. The book even includes a chapter on the mythical eighth layer:
The people layer. This book is designed to offer readers a deeper
understanding of many common vulnerabilities and the ways in which attacker’s
exploit, manipulate, misuse, and abuse protocols and applications. The
authors guide the readers through this process by using tools such as
Ethereal (sniffer) and Snort (IDS). The sniffer is used to help readers
understand how the protocols should work and what the various attacks are
doing to break them. IDS is used to demonstrate the format of specific
signatures and provide the reader with the skills needed to recognize and
detect attacks when they occur. What makes this book unique is that it
presents the material in a layer by layer approach which offers the readers a
way to learn about exploits in a manner similar to which they most likely
originally learned networking. This methodology makes this book a useful tool
to not only security professionals but also for networking professionals,
application programmers, and others. All of the primary protocols such as IP,
ICMP, TCP are discussed but each from a security perspective. The authors
convey the mindset of the attacker by examining how seemingly small flaws are



7

often the catalyst of potential threats. The book considers the general kinds
of things that may be monitored that would have alerted users of an attack. *
Remember being a child and wanting to take something apart, like a phone, to
see how it worked? This book is for you then as it details how specific
hacker tools and techniques accomplish the things they do. * This book will
not only give you knowledge of security tools but will provide you the
ability to design more robust security solutions * Anyone can tell you what a
tool does but this book shows you how the tool works
  Operating Systems and Middleware Max Hailperin,2007 By using this
innovative text, students will obtain an understanding of how contemporary
operating systems and middleware work, and why they work that way.
  Training Guide Mitch Tulloch,2014 Fully updated for Windows Server 2012 R2!
Designed to help enterprise administrators develop real-world, job-role-
specific skills - this Training Guide focuses on deploying and managing core
infrastructure services in Windows Server 2012 R2. Build hands-on expertise
through a series of lessons, exercises, and suggested practices - and help
maximize your performance on the job. This Microsoft Training Guide: Provides
in-depth, hands-on training you take at your own pace Focuses on job-role-
specific expertise for deploying and managing core infrastructure services
Creates a foundation of skills which, along with on-the-job experience, can
be measured by Microsoft Certification exams such as 70-410 Topics include:
Preparing for Windows Server 2012 R2 Deploying servers Server remote
management New Windows PowerShell capabilities Deploying domain controllers
Active Directory administration Network administration Advanced networking
capabilities
  Beginning JavaScript Paul Wilton,2004-07-12 What is this book about?
JavaScript is the language of the Web. Used for programming all major
browsers, JavaScript gives you the ability to enhance your web site by
creating interactive, dynamic, and personalized pages. Our focus in this book
is on client-side scripting, but JavaScript is also hugely popular as a
scripting language in server-side environments, a subject that we cover in
later chapters. What does this book cover? Beginning JavaScript assumes no
prior knowledge of programming languages, but will teach you all the
fundamental concepts that you need as you progress. After covering the core
JavaScript language, you'll move on to learn about more advanced techniques,
including Dynamic HTML, using cookies, debugging techniques, and server-side
scripting with ASP. By the end of this book, you will have mastered the art
of using JavaScript to create dynamic and professional-looking web pages.
Here are a few of the things you'll learn in this book: Fundamental
programming concepts Comprehensive practical tutorial in JavaScript Cross-
browser scripting, including Netscape 6 Cookie creation and use Plug-ins and
ActiveX controls Dynamic HTML Scripting the W3C DOM Server-side JavaScript
with ASP Who is this book for? This book is for anyone who wants to learn
JavaScript. You will need a very basic knowledge of HTML, but no prior
programming experience is necessary. Whether you want to pick up some
programming skills, or want to find out how to transfer your existing
programming knowledge to the Web, then this book is for you. All you need is
a text editor (like Notepad) and a browser, and you're ready to go!
  Snort For Dummies Charlie Scott,Paul Wolfe,Bert Hayes,2004-06-14 Snort is
the world's most widely deployed open source intrusion-detection system, with
more than 500,000 downloads-a package that can perform protocol analysis,
handle content searching and matching, and detect a variety of attacks and
probes Drawing on years of security experience and multiple Snort
implementations, the authors guide readers through installation,
configuration, and management of Snort in a busy operations environment No
experience with intrusion detection systems (IDS) required Shows network
administrators how to plan an IDS implementation, identify how Snort fits
into a security management environment, deploy Snort on Linux and Windows
systems, understand and create Snort detection rules, generate reports with
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ACID and other tools, and discover the nature and source of attacks in real
time CD-ROM includes Snort, ACID, and a variety of management tools
  Microsoft Manual of Style Microsoft Corporation,2012-01-15 Maximize the
impact and precision of your message! Now in its fourth edition, the
Microsoft Manual of Style provides essential guidance to content creators,
journalists, technical writers, editors, and everyone else who writes about
computer technology. Direct from the Editorial Style Board at Microsoft—you
get a comprehensive glossary of both general technology terms and those
specific to Microsoft; clear, concise usage and style guidelines with helpful
examples and alternatives; guidance on grammar, tone, and voice; and best
practices for writing content for the web, optimizing for accessibility, and
communicating to a worldwide audience. Fully updated and optimized for ease
of use, the Microsoft Manual of Style is designed to help you communicate
clearly, consistently, and accurately about technical topics—across a range
of audiences and media.
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web may 2 2023   within
these two broad
categories there are
basically four generic
types of specifications
1 propriety
specifications 2
description
specifications 3
performance
interior design
templates designs
documents - Apr 26 2022
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